February 15, 2011

Joyce Gardner, Accreditation Services Higher Learning Commission 230 South LaSalle Street, Suite 7-500 Chicago, IL 60604-1411

Dear Ms. Gardner:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the final Team Report for the site visit to Ozarka College. Ozarka College concurs with the team's report and selects the Readers Panel. The response to the final Team Report is enclosed with this letter.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dr. Richard L. Dawe

President

1 Enclosure

cc: Dr. William Giddings (Team Chair)

Dr. Linda Avant Dr. Linda Johnson Dr. Cia Verschelden

Fax: 870-368-2091